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Brady Jason TESS Jason is always so helpful and knowledgeable. I 

truly appreciate your contributions to our District. 

Thank you!

Michelle Riggs

Castro Debrorah Printing Services Thank you for keeping the level of service so 

high with the staff shortages at the Print Shop. 

Always producing a fantastic product and often 

times meeting unreasonable deadlines. You are 

appreciated.

Michelle Riggs

Dattilo Alyssa Police Department Thanks for your exceptional support during the 

Great Shakeout Evacuation Drill.

Chris Grant 

Diggle Virigina Business Services Virginia went above and beyond to ensure all 

my questions and concerns were addressed. 

Professional and friendly! 

Joe Cabrales

Lopez Rosa Custodial Thanks for all your support in setting up and 

breaking down training setups for our 

emergency preparedness training sessions.

Chris Grant 

Piggott Gloria Printing Services Thank you for keeping the level of service so 

high with the staff shortages at the Print Shop. 

Always producing a fantastic product and often 

times meeting unreasonable deadlines. You are 

appreciated.

Michelle Riggs
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437



Caring Hands Applause Cards - December 2016

LAST NAME FIRST NAME DIV/DEPT/OFFICE Details of the Service Recognized By

Estanque Daniel Testing Center Excellent customer service, thank you! Frances Southerland-

Amsden

Gamboa Ben Institutional 

Effectiveness, Research 

and Planning

Thank yu for gathering the data on our external 

transcripts.  Joe and I appreciate that accuracy 

and attention you gave to our report.  You're the 

best Ben!

Michelle Tinoco

Gamboa Ben Institutional 

Effectiveness, Research 

and Planning

Thank you for being so caring and attentive to 

the needs of the campus and the office. 

Keith Wurtz

Heilgeist Kristina Office of Instruction Thank you for your help with early applications 

for our Yucaipa High School seniors.  Our 

partnership with YCJUSD is so important and 

this means so much to them.  Together we are 

increasing the college going culture.  Thank you!

Michelle Riggs

Hoffmann Donna Marketing The new roadrunner report and informational 

video for students are fantastic!

Michelle Riggs

Lee Jason Custodial Thank you for the wonderful presentation on the 

Four Agreements…and for all the support and 

help with the Herbivore Club.  You do an 

amazing job at so many things..thank you!

Colleen Hinds

CHC
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Lopez Richard Custodial Thank you so much once again Richard for 

working so hard at the festival!  I just love your 

smile and your positive energy!

Colleen Hinds

McLaren Meridyth Child Development and 

Education

Thank you Meridyth for being such a great 

facilitator in the Planning and Program Review 

Committee, helping to kepp us on track, and 

move things along.

Keith Wurtz

Menchaca Patricia STEM Thank you Patricia for being such a great 

facilitator in the Planning and Program Review 

Committee, helping to keep us on track, and 

move things along. 

Keith Wurtz

Morales Carrita Testing Center Thank you for all you do to help in the Test 

Center. You work is amazing and you are a joy 

to work with. 

Frances Southerland-

Amsden

Quach An Dang Custodial An does an excellent job keeping ARTS and 

EAST buildlings neat and clean!  Thanks An!

Julie McKee

Reece Bryan Office of Instruction Bryan is a dynamic and engaging speaker who 

shares his excitement for the successes of 

Crafton in a meaningful and motivating way.  

Thank you for providing the campus update at 

the Friends Luncheon.  You were fantastic!

Michelle Riggs

Salt Kim Chemistry Thank you for being the Curricunet Guru!  I 

appreciate all you help and support this 

semester and always!

Julie McKee
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Southerland-

Amsden

Frances ATC This honestly has been a relief.  I have been 

looking for a testing center for two months and 

no one has responded.  The staff has been very 

plesant to work with and the communication has 

exceeded my expectations.

Bree Turner

Sutphin Ginger Office of Instruction Thank you for stepping up to lead the tour of 

Canyon Hall with President Emeritus, Dr. Luis 

Gomez.  Thank you for coordinating with the 

departments in that buildling to provide thorough 

explorations and meaningful connections.

Michelle Riggs

Wei Zhou President Thank you for providing the welcome message 

at our Friends Luncheon.  Your enthusiasm 

about the California Community College system 

as a whole is inspiring and I truly appreciate you 

sharing that with our community members and 

donors.

Michelle Riggs

Williams Miriam Testing Center Excellent customer service, thank you! Frances Southerland-

Amsden

Akers Elaine Student Health Services Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

SBVC
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Alsip Andee Student Health Services Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Dr. Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Angulo Adam Maintenance Thank you for your quick response and support to 

the elevator fire alarm activation at North Hall on 

October 26.

Scott Stark

Benjamin Veada Admissions and Records Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Blackwell Shari Student Services Office Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher

Bratulin Paul Marketing Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Buffong Keynasia Transfer Center Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Burton Charles Research, Planning & IE Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.
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Candelaria Bridget Instruction Office Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher

Carlos Raymond Student Life Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Carter Yancie Counseling & Matriculation Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Chavez Rosemary EOPS/CARE For receiving 20 years service award at the Annual 

EOPSA Conference in Monterey, CA.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Conley Johnny First Year Experience Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Conley Johnny First Year Experience Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Cota Marco Counseling & Matriculation Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.
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Cota Marco Counseling & Matriculation Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Dale-Carter April Admissions and Records Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Delgado Rocio Financial Aid Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Gideon Angelita Library and Learning 

Support Services

Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Gonzales Amelia Police Science/Criminal 

Justice

I would like to thank Amelia for her hard work and 

help putting together the alters for the Dia de los 

Muertos event. Your dedication is appreciated to the 

college.

Nikole De La Cruz

Gowen Laura Instruction Office Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher

Grishow Kevin Maintenance  Thank you for your quick response and support to 

the elevator fire alarm activation at North Hall on 

October 26.

Scott Stark
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Hastings Ron Library and Learning 

Support Services

Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Hua Henry Instruction Office Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Hylton Chris Maintenance and Grounds Thank you for your quick response and 

coordination/communication support to the elevator 

fire alarm activation at North Hall on October 26.

Scott Stark

Jenkins Robert Facilities, M&O Thank you for  your quick response and coordination 

efforts related to the elevator fire alarm activation at 

North Hall on October 26. 

Scott Stark

Juarez Sylvia Dreamers Center Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Kracher Gloria Custodial Thank you for your quick response and support to 

the elevator fire alarm activation at North Hall on 

October 26.

Scott Stark

Luna Evelyn Guardian Scholars Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.
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Moeung Botra Transfer Center Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Moncada Rosita EOPS/CARE For receiving 10 years service award at the Annual 

EOPSA Conference in Monterey, CA.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Nguyen Joseph Counseling & Matriculation Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Oliver Treesa EOPS/CARE For receiving 15 years service award at the Annual 

EOPSA Conference in Monterey, CA.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Pasillas Karol Administrative Services Thank you for your quick response and 

coordination/communication support to the elevator 

fire alarm activation at North Hall on October 26.

Scott Stark

Pasillas Karol Administrative Services 

Office

Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher

Plemons Justine Student Life Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.
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Rivera-Reza Rosemary Guardian Scholars Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Rivera-Reza Rosemary FKCE/Guardian Scholars Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Rodriguez Judy Administrative Services Thank you for your quick response and 

coordination/communication support to the elevator 

fire alarm activation at North Hall on October 26.

Scott Stark

Rodriguez Judy Administrative Services 

Office

Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher

Rodriguez Maria Del 

Carmen

EOPS/CARE For receiving 10 years service award at the Annual 

EOPSA Conference in Monterey, CA.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Rodriguez Maria Del 

Carmen

EOPS/CARE Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Shafer Kris Maintenance Thank you for your fine craftsmanship, great 

attitude.  You are an inspiration to students and the 

campus atmosphere.

Appreciative Faculty, 

Anonymous
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Valdemar Mary Library and Learning 

Support Services

Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Valdemar Mary Library and Learning 

Support Services

Thank you for participating in the post-election 

student forum planning meeting.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Williams Christopher Transfer Center Thank you for your part in the pilot "My Valley 

Partner Program" to successfully transition students 

into college.

Ricky Shabazz, Ed.D.

Yarbrough Kay Dee Instruction Office Thank you for your assistance in making the All 

Secretaries Retreat on 10-21-16 a success!

Debby Gallagher
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